m Habitat “ -
for Humanity® /. :__1?35.2013

April 24, 2014

Stephanie Taylor Rutigliano
Four Seasons Roofing

90 Florida Street
Farmingdale, NY 11735

Dear Stephanie —

On behalf of all of us here at Habitat for Humanity of Suffolk, especially our families, we want to thank you so much for
your donation of a roof on one of our Habitat Suffolk homes. And, thank you for recognizing your support in your recent
advertisements. Our new partnership along with the GAF material donation is so special. The financial and in-kind support
we receive, in addition to the thousands of volunteers who assist us, helps us make a positive impact in many Suffolk
County communities like North Bellport, Central Islip, Bay Shore and Mastic Beach... to name just a few of the communities
where we build.

As you know, Habitat Suffolk is a non-profit home builder creating affordable home ownership opportunities in partnership
with low / moderate income families in need. This week we’ll be raising the walls of our 175™ home in Suffolk
County...continuing to fulfill the dream of homeownership. This milestone is achieved through the hard work of our
dedicated board, staff, thousands of volunteers and the financial sponsorships of businesses, faith groups, foundations and
individuals like you. As we proudly celebrate the 25t Anniversary of the completion of our first Habitat Suffolk home in
Riverhead, we continue to be an important part of the solution to the affordable housing crisis by providing quality,
affordable homes to hard-working families and their children.

Habitat Suffolk believes in putting our faith into action by giving our deserving partner families a hand up, not a hand out.
Habitat homes and affordable no-profit mortgages allow parents to focus on their careers, children on their education,
families on their future. We not only meet an important need for affordable housing in our county, we work with our
partner Habitat families through every phase of the process- from application to ground breaking to the move-in day.

Habitat for Humanity of Suffolk is not a giveaway program. It's a partnership. Our mission hasn’t changed because the
needs haven’t changed. Families are waiting, homes need to be built and renovated and communities need to be uplifted.

We thank you, the entire Taylor family and everyone at Four Seasons Roofing for your support and look forward to
continuing our special partnership. Your support wili give a hardworking, deserving famiiy a safe and decent piace to cail
home, a place to feel secure and a renewed sense of community.

If you have any questions about Habitat for Humanity of Suffolk, please contact us at 631-HABITAT (422-4828) or email
diane@habitatsuffolk.org or walt@habitatsuffolk.org.

From our families to yours... “Thank you!”
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Diane Burke Walter Mackey
Executive Director & CEO Director of Construction

PS — Please visit www. habitatsuffolk.org to view our 25™ Anniversary video — “Nicks on the Wall” —to learn more about

our program What will vo: build?




